
AWARENESS PROGRAM ON SAFE DIWALI 

“SWACCH DIWALI SHUBH DIWALI” 

On 7th November 2023, Thiruverkadu Municipality and Sindhi College jointly organized “Swacch 

Diwali Shubh Diwali” highlighting the importance of celebrating Diwali eco-friendly and safe way to 

the students in connection to the eve of the festival of lights. Mr. Dinakaran, Supervisor, Thiruverkadu 

Municipality presided over the meeting with a special reference to the Plastic Free Society. ‘Say no to 

single use plastic’ was emphasised. The students were also asked not to encourage the sale of crackers 

from China and extend their support to the crackers made in India.  

Ms. Chitra and Ms. Tamil, Animators of Thiruverkadu Municipality administered the pledge to the 

students for Green and Safe Diwali. Around 50 student participants from final year Social Work and B. 

Com registered themselves in the government portal for the signature campaign and downloaded the 

e-certificate. 

 

 



            

                   

 

 


